
 

 

 

 

 

March / April 2018 
 
Dear Prayer Partners and Supporters, 
 
 Over the past few months, we have clearly seen that we serve a God “that is able to 
do exceeding abundantly above all that we ask or think” (Eph. 3:20)! God continues to 
overwhelm us with His love and provision through His people. We are so thankful for safety 
during the past 13,000 miles that we have traveled since beginning deputation. Another 
answer to prayer is that we have several new supporting churches, which brings our 
committed support level to 18%.  
 In addition to sharing our call to Bolivia, we have been able to minister in several other 
capacities. One of our favorite ways to get involved during meetings, is teaching children’s 
classes. We always love when the opportunity arises for us to work with young people and 
help encourage them to get excited about missions. We have also had the opportunity to 
minister through music by singing and playing the piano for several different churches. It is 
truly our desire to be a blessing to every church we visit. 
 Although our family has struggled with several rounds of sickness this past month, we 
are thankful we have not had to cancel any meetings. Our youngest son, Landon, 
contracted the flu in March, which caused him to have his first febrile seizure. It gave us quite 
a scare, but we praise the Lord that this type of seizure is not usually harmful and should be 
something that he grows out of soon. Thank you for your continued prayers for health and 
safety as we travel.  
 As we look toward the coming weeks, we are excited that God has provided a good 
number of meetings. It is such a delight to meet brothers and sisters in Christ all over the U.S.! 
It is also very humbling to hear those people lift up our names in prayer and sacrifice 
financially, so we can carry out God’s call on our lives. Thank you for your part in our ministry! 
 
Answered Prayer:__________________________________Prayer Requests:______________                                                            
6 new supporting churches Continued safety and good health 
Safety in travel New meetings and supporters 
Full recovery after sickness The people of Bolivia  
 
Your servants for Christ’s sake, 
The McKinneys to Bolivia 
   


